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To: Mayor and City Council Members 

From:  Phil Green, IT Director 

Date:  April 19, 2023 

 RE:  March Monthly Report  

 
 
The following are accomplishments from the month of December 
 
 

1. Moving forward with Active Directory cleanup. 
2. Challenges continue with support from Spectrum. 
3. Evaluation move to AT&T for Internet, phones and celluar.  Lawyers have reviewed. 
4. Will deploy Apple AirTags to city council to be put in their back packs so we can track 

devices if lost or stolen and more easily secure them. 
5. Replacing WiFi Access points at City Hall, PD and Public Works to bring modernization 

and stability to the WiFi for city employees.  Awaiting delivery. 
6. Implemented Mobile Device Management for all city devices.  All City iPhones and 

iPads are now in the system. 
7. Training. 
8. Took on Video recording and archiving. 


